This letter is a sample format you might use to engage your church in this campaign. We hope you will join us in spreading the word about bottled water even further into our Christian lives and bringing along our church institutions with us in this easy yet vital step of caring for creation. Feel free to rewrite and edit any parts you like, and add a sentence or two about your own personal interest—how you found out about the campaign and why you care about it! Enclose the bottled water brochure and the PRC membership brochure, which are both available at www.prcweb.org or by calling 415-451-2826. Once your church/presbytery is on board, send us your story to share: prc@sfts.edu. 
Dear Session,

I have come across a Presbyterian effort that has moved me. I would like our church to become a part of this effort to care for God’s creation.

Last spring, members of an organization called Presbyterians for Restoring Creation (PRC) designed a pamphlet about bottled water. Inspired by conversations at the PRC Eco-Justice Conference in 2005, this brochure encourages people to eliminate dependence on plastic disposable water bottles for a variety of reasons. PRC members have written articles about bottled water concerns such as recycling, waste, cost, and the harm of PET plastics. These newsletters and articles are available at www.prcweb.org. 

This campaign has generated great enthusiasm and dialogue among Presbyterians especially in the PRC network, at the Presbyterian General Assembly, and at the Presbyterian Women’s Triennium. A large Presbyterian church in San Diego decided to eliminate PET water bottles on its campus. San Jose presbytery produced reusable water bottles for its members and is encouraging them to use those instead of disposable ones. I’d like our church to join in. 

Here are some reasons why I care about this effort:

· Bottled water can cost much more per gallon than gasoline, even though some 40% of bottled water is nothing but tap water.

· Little is known about the health consequences of long term storage water in plastic at high temperatures. 

· Only 14% of polyethylene terephthylate (PET) plastic containers are recycled.

· People without access to safe drinking water die every day all over the world.

· Communities around the world are finding multinational bottled water companies controlling their local water sources and not living up to promises.

What PRC is suggesting is that we drink tap water (filtered and purified, if needed) in reusable receptacles while demanding high standards for our municipal water supplies and public involvement in local decisions about water. These steps will address the above concerns. It is a matter of justice for the poor and for the environment. It is also common sense.

I am asking if we as a church could consider eliminating bottled water from our functions. This step will save us money and will help us care for creation. I’m enclosing the pamphlet from PRC about bottled water and their organization brochure for reference. 

Thank you for prayerfully considering my request. Please let me know how I can help do further education and action on this new passion within our congregation.

Sincerely,

(your name)

